A.—No. 8B

CORRESPONDENCE

RELATIVE TO THE

INTRODUCTION OF MILITARY SETTLERS INTO THE PROVINCE OF

WELLINGTON.

[ Return to an Ordeir of the House of Representatives, dated 30th November, 1863,]

“That there be laid upon the Table of this House Copies of all Correspondence between the
Government, Mr. Mantell, and the Superintendent of Wellington, relative to the introduction of
Military Settlers into the Province of Wellington.”

(Mr. Fitzherbert.)

AUCKLAND.

1863.
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